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Please note that all Mobile District Regulatory offices are currently closed to 

walk- in visitors for the health and safety of Corps staff and the public. These are 

necessary changes in procedures to reduce contact and limit face-to-face 

interaction with the public.  These changes remain in effect until further notice. 

The Regulatory Division will continue operations, largely limited to 

communication via telephone and electronic means.  Currently, all routine site 

visits have been cancelled until further notice.  Staff members are currently in a 

telework status, and have been positioned to use necessary means to address 

regulatory requests. 

 
Please contact your assigned project manager by email if you have any questions 

regarding the status of a specific project.  For general regulatory questions, you 

may submit your questions by email to the following email address: cesam- 

rd@sam.usace.army.mil, or you may call 251-690-2658.  We will strive to answer 

all calls at this number.  However, you may also leave a message, and we will 

have someone return your call.  We also request that all permit applications be 

sent to the aforementioned email address.  With all staff members in a telework 

status, and potentially limited network connectivity, please understand that there 

may be delays in responding to email and phone calls. 
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The Regulatory Division remains committed to executing our mission and 

regrets any inconvenience imposed by these measures to protect our team and 

the regulated public. 
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